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SUFFOLK POLICE ARREST ROBBERY SUSPECT 
 
 
 
SUFFOLK, Virginia (July 5, 2014)  Suffolk Police have arrested a 15 year old 

male juvenile suspect accused of robbing two Suffolk businesses on July 5, 

2014. Dispatchers received a call at 3:37 p.m. notifying of a robbery of the 

Subway Restaurant, located at 6550 Hampton Roads Parkway, of an 

undisclosed amount of money.  

 

Officers arrived on the scene at 3:42 p.m. and, upon arrival, an officer 

encountered the suspect leaving the Food Lion, located at 6550 Hampton Roads 

Parkway, where the suspect allegedly committed an additional robbery of an 

undisclosed amount of money. The suspect was detained without incident. No 

injuries were reported. 

 

The incident remains under investigation.  
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